
BULLETIN BULLETIN ––  Friday 13th October 2023Friday 13th October 2023 

Dates for the Diary 

19.10.23 - Mini Medics First Aid Workshops for KS1 and KS2. POSTPONED BY THE TRAINER 

25.10.23 & 26.10.23 - Meet the Teacher Appointments. 

27.10.23 - Wear it Pink for Breast Cancer UK organised by our Charity and Wellbeing Advocates. 

6.11.23 - Y6 SATs information session for parents. (3.30pm in Tigers)  

13.11.23 - Rearranged Mini Medics First Aid Workshops for KS1 and KS2 TBC 

17.11.23 - Children in Need and World Prematurity Day Fundraiser organised by our Charity and Wellbeing  
     Advocates . 

20.11.23 - Phonics and Early Writing Information Session for Parents, 3pm - 3.30pm in Pears Classroom.  

                   All welcome to attend On this date, all pupils will be dismissed from the hall at 3.30pm.   

21.11.23 - Y5/6 Fellowship Classes to the St Aidan’s production: The Little Mermaid. 

22.11.23 - Laps for Laptops! Afternoon fundraiser organised and led by FONR. (more information to follow) 

29.11.23 - Sadie the Music Lady Recital 2pm. (Parents of those performing are invited to attend) 

30.11.23 - Y3/4 Road Safety Talk with the British Horse Society. 

05.12.23 - Y5/6 WW2 History Day. (more information to follow) 

06.12.23 - Fellowship Trip to the Pantomime. (more information to follow)  

07.12.23 - KS2 Theatre Club performance at the Harrogate Theatre. (more information to follow) 

13.12.23 - Apples and Pears Nativity at St John’s Church. (more information to follow) 

14.12.23 - KS2 Carols around the Tree at school. (more information to follow)  

 We enjoyed welcoming Moira back into school on Thursday. Whilst we have been without a Rector, Moira has 
been visiting us regularly to lead some of our Collective Worships. We are very grateful to Moira for supporting us 
in this way and the children always enjoying seeing her and listening to what she shares with us.  
 
Please can I remind you that the yellow zig zags painted on the road outside school are there to protect our  
children. No-one should be using this area to stop whilst dropping off or collecting children from school.  
 
Our Base Leaders, Mrs Gardiner and Mrs Honey, spent Wednesday morning at St Aidans discussing Safeguarding 
and Technology. Along with other Senior Leaders from across Yorkshire Causeway Schools Trust, they learnt more 
about how to keep our children safe, and our schools safe, as IT capabilities rapidly develop.  
 
And finally, keep a look out for some exciting information about pumpkins from the pub!  
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Andrews 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Willow - 127 

Hawthorn - 51 

Rowan - 48 

Maple - 78 

Well done to Willow this week! 

 
Busy Bees:  

Harry - Positivity  

Albie  - Independence & Positivity 

 

Tigers: 

Isabel - Respect & Positivity 

Hugo D - Respect & Positivity 

 

Apples:  

Max - Kindness  

Ella - Perseverance  

 

Pears: 

Luca - Respect 

Casey - Perseverance 

 

 

 

Sporting News 

Year 5/6 Football 

The girls represented our school brilliantly this week at the Sporting Influence Girls Football tournament. 

They played fantastically as a team, showed great skill and all with a smile on their faces. Well done. 

 



 

 

 

 

Fundraising 

A huge thank you to everyone who donated at the Harvest Festival. We have raised a total of £234 for the  
Harrogate Homeless Project!  
 
Our Charity Advocates have been busy planning our next fundraiser. They have decided to organise a Wear it 
Pink Day on Friday 27th October for Breast Cancer UK.  
 
Children may come dressed in pink clothing or wearing pink accessories for a donation of £1 (cash to be brought 
into school on the day, please). No fancy dress, please.  
 
As part of the celebration, we would be most grateful if you could bring in any bun or cake donations so that 
these can be sold alongside a glass of pink lemonade which will be on sale during playtime (and after school if 
we have some remaining) for £1. 
 
Please see the attached flyer, made by our advocates, for more details! 
 
 
 
 
 

 Environmental Health 

Our school kitchen was inspected this week as part of the national Environmental Health checks. We are  

delighted that Emma and Donna received a 5 star rating for their kitchen. Well done to them!  


